
 
 

16th March 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
For some time now we have considered bringing in an official T-shirt for PE.  This would be 
worn during indoor and outdoor PE sessions as well as at local sporting events, which many 
of the children are now taking part in.  Now we have updated our logo and are bringing it in 
on our sweatshirts, it seemed like the perfect time to update the PE T-shirt too.  It would 
continue to be a white crew neck T-shirt with the logo you can see at the top of this letter. 
 
We are inviting you to place an order for the new T-shirt as we need to have an approximate 
idea of quantities before placing our first order with our suppliers.  Whilst we would like 
everyone eventually to have the official T-shirt, we are happy for white ones to be worn for 
the rest of this year if needed and of course, Y6 do not need to make the purchase if they 
don’t wish to. 
 
The prices of the T-Shirts are as below 

 
 
 
 

 
Please follow the link below to place your order by Wednesday 29th March 2023. 
http://www.etchells.stockport.sch.uk/page/purchase-school-uniform/79958 
 
We will distribute the T-shirts in school once we have our first delivery. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Cathy Beddows 

 
 

PE T-SHIRTS PRICE 

Ages 2 to 13 £6 

Small/Medium/Large £7 

http://www.etchells.stockport.sch.uk/page/purchase-school-uniform/79958

